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Sent: 16 August 2018 14:19

To: pmods22

Subject: Objection to Further Development
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir / Madam

I’'m writing to log my objection to further housing development in Clitheroe

As a resident of Highmoor Park i'm already deeply concerned about the rapid expansion of housing with the Standen
Hall Estate.

I have a 7 year old child and all | hear from Teachers is that there will be no space for all the additional children in
the area. To then build further houses seems ridiculous.

I'm still astounded that the Pendle Road roundabout will take HALF a year to construct....yet they can bang up a load
of houses within weeks.

This added disruption to local residents is not appreciated and when the school holiday ends | predict gridlock with
people trying to get out onto the A59 some how.

This will also affect local businesses who will be affected by people not wanting to to come into the town too.
Come on RVBC....I'm all for progress but you're ruining the beautiful Ribble Valley for residents and visitors alike.

Yours faithfully

t from my iPhone



